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                                               MEMO
TO:

Parents/Guardians
FROM:

Mrs. Natalie Corcoran

                      Mrs. Sherrie Bell
DATE:

November 9, 2010
We have been given the opportunity to go skating at the Lord Beaverbrook Arena.  We will be going on the following dates:
Wednesday, Dec. 1st from 10:00 – 10:45






Wednesday, Jan. 26th from 10:00 – 10:45





Wednesday, Feb. 9th from 10:00 – 10:45






Wednesday, March 16th from 10:00 – 10:45

We will be traveling by bus to and from the rink.

Students are reminded to DRESS WARMLY (Mittens/gloves, warm coat, and snow pants).   It is mandatory that all skaters wear proper skating helmets, not bicycle helmets.  

A great deal of help is needed to tie skates, help the children on the ice, and supervise.  If you can lend a hand it would be very much appreciated.   The Permission Slip below must be filled out and returned! 

***Please check the monthly calendar each month for reminders of these dates***

Dig out your skates and join us!
(----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

(Detach and return)
Permission Slip


I understand and accept the ordinary risks of accident or injury to my son/daughter, which may arise during the course of this field trip.  I recognize that no liability will arise on the part of any teacher or school authority as a result of such accident or injury, except such as may be occasioned by negligence or failure of any duty on the part of the teacher or school authority.

My child _________________________________ has permission to go skating at the Lord Beaverbrook Arena this year (2010/2011).
Parent/Guardian’s Signature: ______________________________
